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Fomban ’07 Awarded NIH Fellowship 
 
TAMPA, Fla  (September 28, 2012)  Nuvala Fomban, a graduate of the Department of Chemical and 
Biomedical Engineering, is the recipient of a NIH funded fellowship at the University of Washington.  His 
research proposal “Stimuli-Responsive Nanoparticles for Rapid and Sensitive Cancer Diagnosis" was 
selected for funding by the T32 Training Program in Nanotechnology and Physical Science in Cancer 
Research. 
 
Fomban is a doctoral student in the Department of Bioengineering within the laboratory of Patrick 
Stayton at the University of Washington.  His dissertation research focuses on engineering new 
generation of synthetic polymeric, biomolecules, nanoscale materials and biomaterial surfaces for 
applications in nanomedicine and Point-of-Care (POC) diagnostics.  He completed his master’s thesis in 
Biomedical Engineering at USF in 2007.   
 

-USF- 
 

The University of South Florida is a high-impact, global research university dedicated to student success. USF ranks 50th in the 
nation for federal expenditures in research and total expenditures in research among all U.S. universities, public or private, 
according to the National Science Foundation. Serving more than 47,000 students, the USF System has an annual budget of $1.5 
billion and an annual economic impact of $3.7 billion. USF is a member of the Big East Athletic Conference. 
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